
 
 

March 23, 2020 

 

 

Re: City Council Public Hearing RE: 980 Conway St 

 

 

Members of the City Council, 

 

I am writing to ask the City Council to allow the tenants to stay without penalty due to 
the Pandemic with COVIC 19.  When we were made aware that unit 2 was using the 
stove for a heating source, we address ASAP.  I want to share that all the deficiencies 
have been address in then unit # 2.  We will get the 4 deficiencies addressed in unit 1 
asap. The tenants in both units are elder and most vulnerable at this time.  

 

As a Landlord working with the tenants to keep rents affordable and that the right of all 
people to have a place call home. We should strive to see that everyone in our 
community is treated with fairness and equality. 

 

Please see attached required carbon monoxide test. 

 

 

_______________________ 

Shai Leibovich 

MN Operations Director 

BPH 1 LLC  


